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FIRE OF THE SPIRIT

Cover Photo: Deacon Jake lights the Easter
candle from the blessed fire at the Easter Vigil.
Each year, the fire is kindled with the previous
year’s left-over Chrism oil, and then blessed

before the Easter candle is lit from its flames.
Today, Pentecost Sunday, marks the
conclusion of the Easter Season, and is the
celebration of the gift of the Holy Spirit
bestowed on the Apostles with tongues of fire.

PRAYER REQUESTS
Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Julie Young Hal Badt

Charlene Collora David Quadrini

Dick Hoesterey Toussaint Family

Fletcher Ward Huntly Chapman Family

Trish Morin-Spatz

CONGRATS, GRADS!

Congratulations to the class of 2016! And
thank you to all of the parents, family, and
friends who are here this weekend celebrating!
We are so proud of our seniors, and our
ministry has been beautifully blessed by them!
Please keep the SMU Catholic Class of 2016 in
your thoughts and prayers as they go out into
the world to become servant leaders in the
image and likeness of Christ.

CATHOLIC CENTER SUMMER HOURS

Monday-Friday 9 AM—5 PM

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS
Extraordinary Minister Lector

Marie Krebs
Renee Edwards

Doug Waggoner
Carolina Waggoner

Denise Dunlap
Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

@smucatholic

SMUCCM SUMMER 2K16

Taking classes or working an internship in
Dallas this summer? Be on the look out for cool
things to come from SMU Catholic: Summer
Edition! We’ll get a calendar of events out in
the next week, so be sure to keep an eye on
Facebook and Instagram for all the awesome
things we’ve got planned!

THANKS FOR FLYING!

We had a full house at our “Fly With Fr.
Arthur” fundraiser at Flywheel last weekend!
Thanks to all of you who came out to spin or
sponsored a ticket! We know you have a
choice in Catholic air travel, and we appreciate
your business!

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director
jschroepfer@smu.edu

Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister
cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Marcellino D’Ambrosio, Music Minister
marcellinod@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development
beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant
jbartolo@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph
mjoseph@cathdal.org

RECONCILIATION

By appointment, call 214-987-0044.

Eucharistic Adoration will resume next Fall!
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